September 27, 1972

Dr. David H. Spodick

Department of Medicine

Tufts University School of Medicine
Lemuel Shattuck Memorial Hospital
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Dave:
Congradulations, you've done it again in the September A. J. CardioL.!

I got pushed into the enclosed debate by Ingelfinger, but we are singing the
same lament. \

‘Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director

HB/rs

ENCLOSURE




